Cindy Krieg
Economic Development /
Deputy Clerk
301 Boulder St. #309
Minturn, CO 81645
970-445-2415
events@minturn.org
www.minturn.org



Town Council
Mayor – Earle Bidez
Mayor Pro Tem – Eric Gotthelf
Council Members:
Gusty Kanakis
Tom Priest
Lynn Feiger
Kate Schifani
Brian Rodine

May 29, 2024

The Town of Minturn wishes to erect a temporary 20x20 tent for summer bike parking, to allow for bike parking for the Minturn Market and other events as well as general bike parking, and to create a sense of "place" for said parking.

The Town has a 20x20 white tent with metal poles, which would need to be staked into the ground in the proposed area. The tent would be erected upon approval, hopefully in time for the first Market on June 22nd, 2024. The tent would remain up only through the summer, proposed through October 3rd, 2024.

The Town would like to create a sense of place with some simple signage and possibly some painting of the tent as well as additional decoration (to give it a "Minturn" feel). The Town may seek a local artist to assist with this.

The Town has obtained approval from the property owners of both the 171 Main St. lot as well as the 191 Main St. lot. The tent would be erected on the 171 Main St. lot, but may very slightly encroach onto 191 Main St. The tent is proposed to be placed next to the Colorado Mattress building, on the south side of the building.

Sincerely,

Cindy Krieg
Economic Development / Special Events
Town of Minturn